
St. Mary’s School 
18/19 Pre-k supply list 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to a new school year! I’m so excited to begin my 

4th year teaching Pre-K at Saint Mary’s!  I have a lot of 

great stuff planned for our students. 

Here is what your children will need to begin the year: 

 1 box of baby wipes 

 Water colors 

 Disinfectant wipes 

 1 pack of glue sticks 

 1 boxes of Kleenex 

 Paper towels 

 1 bottle of Elmer’s glue 

 1 three ring binder 

 Hand sanitizer 

 2 packages of copy paper 

 Students staying till 11:30 will need an A.M. snack. 

  Students staying all day will need a mat for nap 
time, plus an A.M. and P.M. snack. 

 Please have students wear Velcro shoes for safe-
ty  

Thank you!!! 

Elizabeth Cordova 

 

 


